
School Council Minutes 

Date: 17/10/17 

Notes taken by: Mrs Thain  

Who is here? Poppy-Mae, Amelia, Holly, Cian, Fraser, Aoife, Sienna, Delen, Shay, 
Christiana, Alvin, Mrs Thain and Mr Howard. 
Who is not here? Lola and Sophie 
 

What were we 
talking about?  

What can we do about it?  Who is in charge of doing 
it?  

Plans for the year 
 

We had a general discussion 
about what the school council 
wanted to work on this year and 
whether there was anything in 
school they would like to 
improve. Out of the discussion 
two topics were focussed on: 
the bank area and computers in 
KS1. 
 

KS2 – Conduct a survey on 
the bank area. What is 
good about it and what 
needs to be changed to 
improve it? 
KS1 – Think about how 
computers could be used in 
lessons more.  

House points School council need to count the 
house points for this half term. 
We discussed possible rewards 
for the winning house and 
decided on non-uniform day. 

Volunteers to see Mr 
Howard on Wednesday 
lunchtime to count up 
house points.  

Safeguarding We talked about the importance 
of children using the play 
equipment correctly at play 
times.  

 

What are we going to talk about next time?  
Bank area 
Computers in KS1 
 

 


